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NEW BEGINNINGS AT THE ORIGINAL MOMMY & ME!

Have you heard? Ms. Barbara and Ms. Linda are officially the new owners of The Original Mommy and Me/ 
Patchogue, Inc., and we couldn’t be happier! Thank you to everyone for your support, kind words and  

patience during this transition period.  The families and children we have met and worked with over the last 

four months have made our decision to move forward such an easy one! Now, as we welcome the New Year 

2017, it’s time to get to work.

Attached you will find the schedule, calendar and registration form for the Winter/Spring 2017 session.  To 

reassure our families, not much will change at Mommy & Me over the next few months. We appreciate your 

continued patronage and to show our appreciation, we are extending a $15.00 discount to all families who 

attended a Fall 2016 program and sign up again for a Winter/Spring 2017 session.

The changes we are making will come in September 2017 when we implement a 3x per week, half-day preschool 

program into the classes that we currently offer. Ms. Linda will be leading the way as she is an experienced Pre-K, 

Kindergarten and Grades 1-6 NYS certified teacher, and the children already love her!  And, of course, Ms. Barbara 

will be there, as well! We will have a separate letter soon for those interested in the new preschool program.

The Winter/Spring 2017 begins Monday, February 6th, although we will accept enrollment throughout the 

session.  Your $50.00 deposit holds your spot in the class. We accept cash or checks, and offer payment plans 

for the balance. Don’t forget…we also offer 20% discounts on siblings/twins attending our programs.

Again, we would like to thank everyone for their support and promise to remain the same clean, loving, 

fun, learning and play environment for you and your child to enjoy!  We are always here to listen to any 

concerns that you may have or suggestions you would like to share. You can message us right from our 

website…www.originalmommyandme.com, you can “Like” us on Facebook and message us there, or you 

can call the school at (631) 475-8959.

Thank you!

Ms. Barbara                      Ms. Linda

Just a note…

Please check with us at school for each individual class day remaining in the Fall 2016 session because we are 

adding a few extra classes, in case your class doesn’t want a program break before the Winter/Spring 2017 

session begins. Each day will have a different circumstance and we will accommodate accordingly. 

There will be several Open House dates before the next session begins when we will determine how many 

student spots we have available.  So, please don’t forget that enrollment is on a first-come/first-serve basis!


